
During the week of August 27 through August 31, 2012, geotechnical research  

will be performed in the Embarcadero Boat Storage and Launch Ramp  

Parking lots,  the Dana Wharf area, Mariners Village Parking lot, and some of  

East Basin’s Landside Parking lots.  The work areas will be coned off  

prior to and during the study.  The work will require borings into  

the ground at selected locations, and some sites will  

require up to 48 hours of closure. 

 

This work is part of the planning and design process for the Harbor  

Revitalization Project.  Questions concerning these activities  

can be directed to Mr. Rick Allen at (949) 923-3786. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
On The Horizon:   

          Labor Day Weekend        September 1-3 

          Richard Henry Dana Regatta  September 6-9 

          Tall Ships Festival           September 7, 8 and 9 

          Doheny Days Festival       September 8 and 9 

          Underwater Cleanup        September 15 

Community Notice 
Geotechnical Study  

August 27 - 31, 2012 

If you wish to unsubscribe from future mailings, please call OC Dana Point Harbor (949) 923-2236. 
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